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Foothill Boulevard Medians

 Project Scope:

Construct landscaped and irrigated medians along Foothill Boulevard in the
unincorporated community of La Crescenta.

 Project Benefits:

This project beautifies the neighborhood’s main corridor and establishes
community identity by installing medians with landscaped features that
accentuate this area and enhance community identity.

 Community Outreach:

Public Works met with Fifth District staff and representatives of the Crescenta
Valley Town Council to initiate the project. An initial community outreach
meeting was held on April 26, 2016, and Public Works staff has held follow-up
meetings with Fifth District staff and the community. A project information flyer
will be sent after the project is awarded, and a pre-construction brochure will be
provided a week prior to start of construction.

 Project Location:

Unincorporated community of La Crescenta. Foothill Boulevard from
Pennsylvania Avenue to Briggs Avenue.

 Cost Estimate:

o Total Project: $1.6 million
o Construction Cost: $864,000

 Economic Impact: Project construction supports 9 direct and indirect jobs.

 Estimated Start of Construction: Early 2018

Please email/call us with any questions about this project.

Lisa Woung, Project Manager
Office (626) 458-3923
lwoung@dpw.lacounty.gov


